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MEMORANDUM FOR: B.'J. Youngblood, Chief
Licensing Branch No.1-'. Division of Licensing

FROM: S. B. Burwell, Project Manager*

.
Licensing Branch No.1

' Division of Licensing
,

SUBJECT: CPSES PRESERVICE INSPECTION PROGRAM AND PUMP
AND VALVE TESTING PROGRAM

The Texas Utilities Generating Company '(TUGCO) in a-letter dated October 7,
1982 submitted 3 copies of the CPSES Preservice Inspection Program and the
CPSES Pump-and Valve -Inservice Testing Program (including pump and valve
drawings. ) An original copy of the letter and the reports and drawings
are being given to Document Control.

A copy of the CPSES-Preservice Inspection Program was given to the Materials
Engineering Branch (MTEB) Division of Engineering in October 1982. This document*

was. subsequently reviewed by MTEB and their conclusions are reported in
-Sections 5.2 and 6.6 of Supplement No. 4 to the Safety Evaluation Report (SER)
NUREG-0797, issued November 1983.

A copy of the Pump and Valve Testing Program including a set of drawings
was given to the Mechanical Engineering Branch (MEB) in October 1982. As
suggested in the letter, TUGC0 submitted a revised Pump and Valve Inservice
Testing Program and drawings in a letter dated October 27, 1933 (Accession

tl. #8311170295). This later'ietter supercedes the earlier pump and valve documents.
The later letter and its enclosures are currently under review by MEB. Their
conclusions will be published in a future supplement to the SER.

5 d&~d0
S. B. Burwell, Project Manager
Licensing Branch No. 1
Division of Licensing

CONCURRENCES: . ,

' DL:LB#150 heU"f)- /. (
DSBurwell:es

6S//84 %. \

FCtmtowW/iitta3Ents f88
Ltc \

\ 0

0 **g

\-._ ,,OCK 05000PDR AD
0


